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Presentation with report
On January 5, 2019 at the 6th lecture hall of the Institute was held the scientific research activities of the
faculty  "Mechanization  of  agriculture",  training  of  scientific  and  pedagogical  cadres,  work  with  talented
students -  the annual  report  on the implementation of  the 2018 WAC process.  Dean of  the faculty
U.Kuziyev  provided  detailed  information  about  the  course.  A  delightful  presentation  made  a  great
impression on many of them. Professors and teachers of the faculty participated in the meeting. Prof.
B.Hudoyorov, the head of the chair A.Igamberdiyev, H.Turkmenov made their remarks .
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